
Amy Rankin 
 
Amy Rankin started her library career at the National Library (now 
Library and Archives Canada) as a co-op student, then as a contract 
employee, then as a term employee and finally as a "permanent" 
employee.  During this time, she completed her MLIS online through 
Southern Connecticut University.  Amy returned to Saskatchewan on a 
term with Provincial Library (now Provincial Library and Literacy 
Office).   
 
From 2003-2006, Amy served on the SLA conference committee and 
on the SLA Board as the Special Library Director.  In 2006, Amy moved 
to the RCMP Learning Resource Centre, where she is currently the 
Manager.  From 2007-2009, Amy served as Vice-President, President 
and Past-President on the SLA Board.  During this time, she also served 
as conference co-chair for a couple of the SLA conferences.  Amy is 
pleased to be returning to the SLA Board as President for the 2019-2020 
year. 
 

Amy’s goals as the SLA President 

I appreciate the opportunity to serve as President of the SLA board for the next year.  It is exciting to 
have the opportunity to work with the “new” board structure.  I have seen so many interesting changes 
and developments occur over the past few years with the very strong board members and committees’ 
hard work. It has been interesting to see the launch and continued success of the One Book, One 
Province program and to see the developments with the annual conference.   

I feel that I bring a wealth of experience and knowledge to the organization and think I can help guide a 
board with a fairly high turn-over. I have a calm presence that I think would provide support to a new 
board and an experienced ED at the same time. I am interested in learning more about where the 
organization sits within their strategic plan and work on planning for the future. 
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